Parents/Guardians

It has been brought to our attention that the senior class has organized a “Senior Assassin”
game. Senior Assassin is a competitive game in which seniors have targets and have to shoot
their targets with water or splat guns to eliminate them. The game goes until only one senior is
left, and that senior wins the pool of money from players’ entry fees. Participants often wear
masks, hide in parking lots, or ambush other participants at their homes, jobs, or at school.

If you do a quick Google search of Senior Assassin Game, you will see numerous examples of
how dangerous this game can be. The School District of New London and the New London
Police Department strongly discourage students from participating. Any participation on school
property or at school-sponsored events will lead to disciplinary action.

What seems like a harmless activity has already led to the police being called to a local

business and numerous phone calls coming to NLHS. Please speak with your child about the
activity and help us have a safe end of the school year.

Sincerely,
Brian Yerkey
NLHS Principal

Jeff Schlueter
Chief of Police



